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Save the date
Tuesday 27th October 2020 6.00pm to 8.00pm
DOMA Brickworks Community Information Evening
Hotel Realm, National Circuit

Tuesday 10th November 2020 7.00pm to 9.00pm
ISCCC Annual General Meeting
See www.isccc.org.au for details

Sunday 15th November 2020 8.00am to 12pm
Lake Burley Griffin Clean-up day
Meet at YRA marquee opposite Yarralumla Play Station

Tuesday 24th November 2020 7.00pm for 7.30pm start
YRA Annual General Meeting
Yarralumla Primary School Hall, Loftus Street

ISCCC (Inner South Canberra Community Council)

The ISCCC is a non-government organization formed in 2010 
to provide a unified and strong voice for residents of Inner 
South Canberra.  The YRA is an active ISCCC participant and 
automatically has two committee positions. The ISCCC looks 
at issues that are shared across boundaries and runs a series 
of public forums throughout the year, which we encourage 
residents to attend. www.isccc.org.au

The YRA
The YRA is managed by a committee of volunteers. The 
committee is elected annually at the AGM.  Members pay 
an annual fee, which helps to support the administration 
of the association, fund community events and implement 
community projects.

Contact us
Web  www.yarralumlaresidents.org.au

Email info@yarralumlaresidents.org.au

flickr groups/yarralumlaresidents

     @YRA_ACT

Yarralumla Shops Noticeboard
See local event information on our noticeboard at the shops.

YRA Membership
Membership is annual and runs from 1 July to 30 June.  We 
send our members regular eNewsletters to keep them 
informed of issues and events in Yarralumla.

You can now join or renew online 
www.yarralumlaresidents.org.au 

or complete form below.

Return to
The Treasurer, Yarralumla Residents Association Inc.
PO Box 7123 Yarralumla ACT 2600

Annual Membership Fee
Ordinary Member  $20
Household Member  $30
Additional donation        Optional

Payment
Cheques: Please make cheques payable to the 
Yarralumla Residents Association

Bank Deposits: CBA, BSB: 062-902, Acc. No. 00903638
Account Name: Yarralumla Residents Association 

Name:

Title:    Mr /Mrs /Ms /Other    (Please circle one)

Address:

Email:

Telephone:

Payment Method:    Cash /Cheque /Direct Bank Deposit

I/We live in Yarralumla and agree to abide by the 
Association’s Constitution. 

Signature:

Date: 



Lake Burley Griffin Clean Up 
Saturday 15 November 8.00am-Noon
YRA is again participating in the annual clean-up of the 
Lake Burley Griffin shoreline around Weston Park.  If you 
can help, if only for an hour or two it would be much 
appreciated.  Meet at the YRA marquee opposite the 
Yarralumla Play Station. For more information contact: 
info@yarralumlaresidents.org.au.

YRA tree maintenance group
The YRA tree group has been hard at work on the ridge in 
Denman Street near the Uniting Church. 

The group will be working on the ridge from 9.00am 
every Tuesday until mid December.  They are working with 
ACT Parks fire management people to reduce the risk to 
Yarralumla before this summer. 

Volunteers are always welcome to join the group. Contact 
Peter at Trees@yarralumlaresidents.org.au

Floriade reimagined
Now that Floriade:Reimagined has finished we will lift the 
bulbs and store the them for next year.  Subject to any 
necessary ACT Government approvals, we will plant more 
flowers in the garden beds and maintain them as an annual 
feature.

Yarralumla does Xmas is cancelled
Unfortunately due to COVID-19 we are not able to have 
our traditional Yarralumla Does Christmas this year.  We 
know this will be a big disappointment to many children 
and adults alike.  However, think about organising your own 
COVID-safe local get-together or street party.  It’s a great 
way to connect with your neighbours - old and new. 

Canberra Times Marathon Festival
The festival has now been cancelled for this year due to 
COVID-19 restrictions on large gatherings. Many thanks to 
those who volunteered to help. Save the date April 10-11 
which is the expected date for next year’s festival.

YRA Annual General Meeting
Tuesday 24th November 2020 at 7.30pm
Yarralumla Primary School Hall 
Memberships accepted or renewed from 7.00pm

The AGM will be held on Tuesday 24 November at 7.30pm 
at the Yarralumla Primary School Hall.

The draft minutes from the 2019 AGM can be found at 
www.yarralumlaresidents.org.au on the Committee and 
Constitution page under The YRA menu.

If you are interested in joining the Committee please 
speak to a Committee member or contact YRA at info@
yarralumlaresidents.org.au.  Nominations can also be 
accepted at the meeting. 

YRA Membership
All residents are welcome to attend the AGM but you must 
be a financial member to vote. YRA membership runs from 
1 July to 30 June each year.  Memberships can be accepted 
or renewed from 7.00pm at the AGM  You can also join or 
renew online at www.yarralumlaresidents.org.au

Decorate Yarralumla with Big Red Bows
YRA will again be decorating Yarralumla’s street trees with 
red bows for Christmas.  We encourage all residents to tie a 
big red bow around the tree in front of their apartment or 
house and make it even bigger and brighter than last year.  

If you have a bow from last year use it again. If you don’t 
have one, or would like more, you can make your own or 
we’ll have bows for sale from the YRA stall at the Shops 
from 8.30am-2.00pm on Saturday 21 November or from 
7.00pm at the AGM.  The Big Red Bows news article on our 
website’s home page has detailed instructions on how to 
make your own bows including where to buy fabric.

Brickworks information evening
Tuesday 27th October 2020 6.00pm-8.00pm
The Realm Hotel, National Circuit, Barton

The YRA is a member of the Community Panel discussing 
the development of the Old Brickworks site with the 
developer DOMA.  DOMA is hosting a community 
information evening where you can hear the latest 
from Doma about the current state of their proposed 
development. You can also participate online. 

Register at www.brickworkscommunity.com.au

Dudley Street update
Construction has now started on the new access road to 
the Brickworks and an upgrade to Dudley Street.

Read the latest update under Planning and Development > 
Current Issues > Dudley Street on our website
www.yarralumlaresidents.org.au

Forestry Place (former CSIRO site)
The YRA is continuing discussions about the potential 
development of the CSIRO site on Banks Street, now 
known as Forestry Place.  One of the options currently 
under consideration is a mixture of residential development 
plus a boutique hotel plus an aged care facility.  An 
alternative option is a large school or other educational 
establishment.  

YRA has expressed a number of initial concerns including 
the scale of the potential development, building heights and 
the impact on traffic and parking.  A decision by the owner 
on the future of the site is expected before Christmas. 

For more information see www.forestryplace.com.au.


